

January 9, 2013

Mr. Russell Vandiver President Lanier Technical College 2990 Landrum Education Drive Oakwood, GA 30566

Dear Mr. Vandiver:

Thank you for your letter of June 25, 2012, notifying the Commission of the institution's plan to extend previously approved programs to the Winder-Barrow campus, effective fall 2012.

The programs are:

- Accounting Associate Degree
- Business Management Associate Degree
- Business Management Diploma
- Marketing Management Associate Degree
- Marketing Management Diploma

We accept the notification and request no further information.

Happy new year to you and your colleagues!

Best regards,
Belle S. Wheelar

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW/HGH:efk

cc: Dr. Steven M. Sheeley, SACSCOC Vice President Joanne Tolleson, Vice President, Institutional Effectiveness